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Up until about 3/4 years ago, the Society would arrange Village 'litter picks' and they would be arranged to support the Village In Bloom competitions.
The Society has talked about reinstating these, perhaps on an annual basis.
In discussions with Rick and the group it seemed something that might tie in nicely with their activities. At the AEG meeting last week I suggested that it might be good to carry this out on the 29th of April the day before the Tour of Yorkshire. 
That's as far as the discussions have gone other than Rick has mentioned it in passing to Richard Mulligan.
We have our next Trustees meeting on the 21st of Feb and it's on the Agenda for discussion then. Hopefully this would get PC support.

Regards.

Jim.


